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COUNCIL EMERGENCY OPERATIONAL VEHICLES TO BE GIFTED TO SES 

Camden Council will gift a number of Council funded emergency management vehicles to the State 
Emergency Services (SES) to assist in carrying out the valuable work they do on behalf of the Camden 
community. 

Three operational vehicles and a trailer used by the SES for emergency response in the Camden Local 
Government Area and funded by Council will now be donated to the SES.  

Mayor of Camden, Cr Lara Symkowiak said she is pleased that Council is able to donate these vehicles to 
assist such a valuable organisation within our community. 

“The SES plays an incredibly important role in our community. Through flood, storms, emergencies and 
community events, they are always there to assist and help make our community a safe place to live.”  

“Through the State Government funded Strategic Disaster Readiness package, the NSW SES is able to 
acquire and fund a vehicle fleet and equipment. This funding aims to assist in standardising and centralising 
the NSW SES Operational Vehicle Fleet. This is a great win for the SES and our community.” Cr Symkowiak 
said. 
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